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March 1, 2010
Dear 

Impact, Inc. (an event planning team) has recently joined forces with the Big Siblings program in Farmville, VA. Big Siblings is a program designed to provide long-term relationships of friendship and trust between community volunteers and children in the Prince Edward County area. Impact, Inc and the Big Siblings program are planning a fundraising event on March 22, 2010, to achieve the monetary funds needed to support the program. The Big Sibling program is in need of support to plan events for the children and their sponsors to attend, as well as perform background checks on potential new big siblings. Our goal is to raise $1000 for the program.

On behalf of the Big Siblings program and Impact, Inc., we invite you to aid us in meeting our goal by providing a gift. All gifts can go a long way, and there are several ways your business could contribute and help the Big Siblings program.
Your business can:

· Make a monetary donation directly to the Big Sibling Program

· Donating prizes (t-shirts, gift cards, items, etc.) to be raffled off during the March 22nd fundraising event

Any size gift can make an impact and your business can receive several benefits from giving. There can be significant tax benefits from your gift; a gift can fulfill both your philanthropic and financial goals. Please let us know if you would like to make a donation before March 17, 2010.  Checks may be made payable to Big Brothers, Big Sisters of Longwood.

We hope you consider supporting the Big Sibling program and want to thank you for your time and consideration. Have a lovely day.

Kind Regards,

Blair Connor

Impact, Inc.

Point of Contact

Blair.connor@live.longwood.edu
434-334-6512

